
October 3, 1994

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: l995 Model Year Rates

By Circular Letter dated September 23, l994, the North Carolina Rate Bureau 
distributed exhibits which set forth l995 model year automobile physical 
damage insurance rates.

For your additional information, attached hereto are exhibits which set forth 
the symbol relativities which could be used to determine the rates shown in 
the exhibits distributed on September 23.

Please see to it that this circular letter is brought to the attention of all 
interested personnel in your Company.

 

Very truly yours,

 

John W. Watkins

General Manager
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